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September 1- Labor Day (No School)                                         
September 10- Faculty Meeting (No Raven Academy)
September 12- Alternate dress for a donation
September 13- Bourbon & Blue Jeans Fundraiser

announcements

Raven NewsRaven News

September 17-Mum Fundraiser Pickup
September 18/19- Parent/Teacher
Conferences (Early Dismissal 1:15 p.m.)           

Ravens Family, 
What a fantastic start to the school year! We are thrilled to welcome 50 new students to our St.
Ben’s family, bringing our total enrollment to 392 students this year!

This school year, our Diocesan Theme is Building a Future of Hope. Together, as a faith-filled
community, we are called to embrace the hope that Christ has placed in our hearts. Rooted in
prayer, guided by the Holy Spirit, and strengthened by the Eucharist, we dedicate ourselves to
building a future filled with faith, joy, and love for God and one another. May our words, actions,
and choices reflect Christ’s light as we journey together in faith.

 Mark Your Calendars – Grandparents Day is Back! 
 We are overjoyed to bring this very special tradition back to our community. Grandparents hold
such a treasured place in the lives of our students, and we cannot wait to welcome them for a day
filled with faith, love, and celebration. See the flyer in the newsletter below for details on this
event.

School Fundraiser Bourbon and Blue Jeans – Saturday, September 13
 This event is quickly approaching, and we are excited to make it even more successful than last
year. Tickets are available now through the Parish Office (contact Angie Wellmeier at
awellmeier@evdio.org). We are also working hard toward our goal of selling 1,000 bourbon raffle
tickets, available now in the Parish Office. Online silent auction bidding will start soon—stay tuned!
This year’s Fund-A-Need project is to add additional fencing to our playground to ensure the safety
and security of our campus.

PTO News
 Our PTO continues to grow, and we couldn’t be more excited about the positive energy and
changes happening this year. A heartfelt thank you to Jennifer Stute, PTO President, for her
dedication to expanding opportunities for parents to get involved.  A friendly reminder: PTO
membership fees are $15 per family or $10 per student. Payments may be submitted to the office
with “PTO membership fees” and your family name clearly marked. 

 Academics
 Please check PowerSchool regularly to stay updated on your child’s progress. Progress reports will
be sent home, and academic athletic eligibility checks will take place on Wednesday, September
10.
Parent-teacher conferences will take place on September 18 & 19. Students will be dismissed at
1:15 pm on both days.  Please check your email for a link to sign up for a conference slot. 

As we begin this exciting school year, let us pray for one another and remain united in Christ. May
all we do at St. Ben’s reflect our commitment to Building a Future of Hope. 

Megan Wright
Principal
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Use this link to order pictures : 
https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry

Picture Day will be an alternate dress day: 
Shirts must have standard short sleeves or longer.
Jeans may be worn if they do not have holes or rips.
Athletic pants and sweatpants may be worn. There should be no
wording across the seat of the athletic pants.
Shorts can be worn (before Nov. 1 and after April 1), but they must
be no shorter than 4 inches above the knee.
No yoga, loungewear, pajama pants, joggers, leggings, stretchy,
bike shorts, or tight pants/shorts.
The regular uniform policy regarding shoes must be followed.
Socks must be worn.
Hoods on sweatshirts cannot be worn up while in the school
building.





Don’t forget, if you have not paid your PTO dues, it is $10.00
per student or $15.00 per Family.  You can send cash/check
to the office in an envelope labeled with your child’s name. 

Would you like to be a room parent, please sign up using the URL
below 

https://tinyurl.com/SBPTO



NEW this Year
Middle School Math Lab


































